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NextBus Inc. Contract Extension 
 
The San Francisco Municipal Transportation Agency (SFMTA) proposes to extend the term of a 
contract with NextBus Inc. for the SFMTA’s Automatic Vehicle Location System (AVLS) for one year 
to July 31, 2018, with an option to extend up to one additional year to July 31, 2019 to be exercised at 
the Director of Transportation’s discretion. The proposed extension would maintain the Automatic 
Vehicle Location System (AVLS). No expansion or new equipment is proposed. The SFMTA 
contracted with NextBus to implement the current AVLS in July, 2002 and has contracted with 
NextBus for maintenance services and upgrades for the AVLS since July, 2013.  The current contract 
with NextBus for AVLS maintenance services, dated July 15, 2013 provides maintenance services 
through July 31, 2017.  
 

 
Not a “project” pursuant to CEQA as defined in CEQA 
Guidelines Sections 15060(c) and 15378(b) because the action 
would not result in a direct physical change in the environment, 
or a reasonably foreseeable indirect physical change in the 
environment. 
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